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<Stanley Black & Decker, Inc.> 
 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

USA 

  

         Date:    12/10/2024 

 

Subject:   Request for §2.933 Change in identification of equipment 

 

Reference: FCC ID: 2ANWFCM98374 

 

Gentlemen, 

 

Stanley Black & Decker, Inc. requests a Change in Identification for a currently 

approved device. This application will establish a new FCC ID for purpose of 
marketing. 

 

The original Grant for (Stanley Black & Decker, Inc.), under FCC ID: (2ANWF-

ET16001) with a Grant Date of (10/11/2024) will remain in effect. An authorization 
letter from the original Grantee is attached. 

 

We attest that the equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade 
name, SD card and FCC ID are different. The original test results are applicable and 
continue to be representative of this device.  

 

• Cover letter giving permission from original Applicant for Change in ID 

• Change the External Photograph and Internal Photograph. The New Model 
differs from the original model in the shape and color of the shell and rubber 
sleeve,The SD card slot of the New Model is sealed with a rubber sleeve, so it does 
not function as an SD card. 

• New FCC identification label and it’s location. 

 

Thanks and Best Regards, 

 
 

Name: Adam Rolfe 
Title: Sr. Compliance Engineer 
Phone:8604069227  
E-Mail:adam.rolfe@sbdinc.com 

 


